Proud Parent

Compass Charter Schools

Parent Advisory Council Report May 21, 2022

The Parent Advisory Council (PAC) met on Friday, May 20 at 3 pm. Members of the council consist of Ms. Mariecor Agravante, Ms. Teresa Cabral, Ms. Renee Cervantez, Ms. Galit Gordon, Ms. Samantha Herrod, Ms. Brianne Manning, Ms. Ty Metztli, Ms. Randi Pugh (Chair), Mrs. Lacey Scott, Ms. Leah Smith, Mrs. Joy Elizabeth Sterling-Effie, and Ms. Roann Vanderwath.

Mr. Lewis provided the Staff Report.

Under Unfinished Business, the Council approved the 2022 PAC Improvement Recommendations and submitted them to the Superintendent for consideration. Under New Business, the Council reviewed and approved the Loud & Proud Scholarship and Rising Firebird Scholarship recipients. They also reviewed the 2022-23 Local Control & Accountability Plans (LCAPs) and provided feedback on the draft.

Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Parent Advisory Council meeting will reconvene at the start of the 2022-23 school year.

Respectfully Submitted,

Ms. Randi Pugh Board Secretary & Parent Advisory Council Chair